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THE SPRINGS HOA - LIGHT BULB POLICY 
 

  
It is the policy of The Springs Homeowners’ Association to replace the light bulbs that 
illuminate house numbers for our residents.    If you notice that a light is burned out, please 
email the information to the HOA (hoa@thespringshoa.org) and we will notify the Light Bulb 
Committee.   
  
Your Light Bulb Committee is replacing house-number light bulbs with “Dusk-to-Dawn” bulbs.  
These bulbs have built-in sensors causing them to light at dusk and go out at dawn.  YOU 
WILL NEVER HAVE TO REPLACE THE SENSOR ON YOUR ELECTRIC BOX AGAIN! 
 
If you notice that your current sensor is not functioning (i.e., your address light shines for hours 
during the day) please notify Patricia Sills, Light Bulb Chair (patricia.sills1@cox.net; 520-207-
8233).  You will be provided with a Dusk-to-Dawn bulb, and we will use your working bulb on 
a house with a functioning sensor. 
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